NOTICE

Providing Hostel Facilities at Siva Chinnathambi women's hostel

This is to inform you that hostel accommodation will be provided as per the
vacancies available at Siva Chinnathambi hostel from 1% of October 2024.

As per the decision of the 503 Council held on 9" December 2015.

1.

Accommodation will be provided only for the 4" year female students in
all faculties proportionately according to the number of final year female
students in each faculty.

. Accommodation will be provided at this house for the final year eligible

students by considering their academic merit on the previous academic
years.

. Priority will be given for the final year female students who have

excelled in sports and other extra- curricular activities and

Final year disabled female students.

Note : Please submit your applications to the Dean’s Office on or
before 01* October 2024
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